
 

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

WILL BE HELD AT 7.00pm ON MONDAY, 

3rd May 2021 by Zoom invitation. 

There are lots of ways you could be spending a 

Monday evening… but what could be better than 

finding out what exciting opportunities Martley 

village community has to offer you and your family?  

This is a great opportunity to have your say. 

  If you have any comments or suggestions on how we 

can make Martley a better place to live for you and 

your family please join us! 

 

Everyone will have the opportunity to speak. 

For details of how to join the meeting please email 

the Clerk at clerk@martley-pc.gov.uk 
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